
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
16-years ago we moved our manufacturing company from California to McMinnville. 
We love the lifestyle of the Pacific Northwest, but you must not continue to make it difficult for us to 
compete with companies in Utah, Texas and Iowa. WE DO NOT WANT TO MOVE AGAIN -BUT WE KNOW 
HOW TO DO IT. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bruce Christensen 
1864 NW Regina Ct 
McMinnville, OR 97128 
bc@cart-away.com 
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